Drop your gently-worn costumes into the
designated boxes at the school by 10th October

Then join us on Friday 13th October
for the first ever Thrift or Treat event
and pick up something for Halloween!

Friday 27th October will be a
no-uniform day and children are
encouraged to come in fancy dress.
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*ONE COSTUME PER PERSON ON A FIRST-COME-FIRST-SERVED BASIS.




